
The Office of Community Revitalization (OCR) is excited to announce that 
registration for the 2021 Back to School PBC! drive-up event is now OPEN! 
As in the past, registration is by invitation only, 
and eligible students must register 
at www.backtoschoolpbc.org  before June 4, 2021 to 
be able to participate in the event.  To be eligible to register, 
students must reside in one of our designated neighborhoods 
(Available at www.backtoschoolpbc.org/map) or in any 
mobile home park in unincorporated Palm Beach County.  To 
determine eligibility and register, parents or students should 
go to www.backtoschoolpbc.org, enter code PBCOCR, the 
student’s home address, and the parent’s email 
address.   Registration will be accessible online via a PC, 
tablet, or smart phone in English, Spanish and Creole.  After 
completing the registration, a confirmation email will be sent 
to all those registered.  If you are not eligible this year, and 
you have previously attended this event, it is possible that you registered for this event through one of 
our partnering agencies.  If this is the case, you will want to contact that agency, and see if they can 
register you this year.  Please reply to this email if you have any questions. 
  

Thank you in advance for helping us spread the word about the registration! 
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